
We are looking forward to the Hill-Murray Class of 2024 Senior All-Night Party.  The 
party will be held right after Graduation on Thursday, May 23, from 10pm-5am at The 
Burrow in Oakdale!  It is sure to be a fun-filled night of axe throwing, arcade games, 
pickleball, laser tag, mini bowling, mini golf, casino games, boxer bingo, sports 
simulators, prizes, and more!  
 
Seniors and Senior Parents/Guardians/Caretakers:  Please refer to the email sent 
on 3/18 with all the information you will need and to complete your registration. 
 
Junior Parents/Guardians/Caretakers:  As a parent of a Junior, you may already be 
thinking about Senior year and graduation, but have you given any thought to the Senior 
All Night Party?  Now is your chance to get a jump start on seeing what all goes into the 
planning of the event for your seniors.  Join us at our next planning meeting on April 3rd 
at 6:30pm at HM.  There will be a need for junior parent volunteers the night of the 
event to get everything set-up as all the senior parents will be at graduation.  Look for a 
volunteer sign-up early April.   
 
Opportunities to support the Class of 2024: 
 

● Raffle Ticket Sales:  In conjunction with the annual Hill-Murray Premium 
Auction, Pioneer Premier Raffle ticket sales can be directed to the Senior All 
Night Party.  100% of the $50 ticket sale is allocated to the party if designated in 
the drop-down menu when purchasing.  Please click here to details. 
 

● Sponsorships:  If you, or someone you know, would like to become a sponsor 
for this event, click here to download the form. 

 
● Amazon Wish List:  Nobody goes home empty-handed.  We plan to have many 

useful prizes for the Class of 2024 as they begin their next adventures.  We’ve 
made it easy to donate by creating an Amazon Wish List for you to select from. 
Click here to donate. 

 
 
On behalf of all the planning committee, we are so excited to celebrate the Class of 
2024!  Please contact us with any questions.   
  
  
Chris Reeves and Melissa Hauser  
Co-Chairs of Senior All Night Party   
hmseniorparty@gmail.com   
@hmsanp_2024 

https://www.hill-murray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/HM-Senior-Party-email-2-all-details-final.pdf
https://www.hill-murray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Raffle-Ticket-Sales-Letter-to-Parents-1.pdf
https://www.hill-murray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/HM-Senior-Party-Sponsor-Form_2024-1.pdf
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/39O3O7OM65LUG?ref_=wl_share
mailto:hmseniorparty@gmail.com

